## **Allerton Grange School**

## **Road Safety Awareness**

Be a considerate driver Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane Be respectful of our local residents

Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary, for cleaner air!



Talbot Avenue Leeds LS17 6SF Headteacher: Mr M Roper

Tel: 0113 393 0304
Email: agadmin@allertongrange.com
www.allertongrange.com
Allerton Grange School
@ Allerton\_Grange

Our ref: SWH/RHA/Wholeschool

13 October 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: COVID Vaccinations in school – Tuesday 19 October 2021

You will have recently been notified of a letter, on the school website, from the NHS requesting your consent/non consent for your child to have the COVID vaccination. Vaccinations are being administered here in school, by the NHS, on Tuesday 19th October. If you have decided to give your consent, please ensure your child knows that the vaccinations are on Tuesday, and advise them they are permitted to wear their PE kit on that day.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Sarah Whittingham Assistant Headteacher

Auchtlighand

















